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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that:

Yanto Firdo

Was employed at Novotel Bandung from September 30, 2006 to August
05, 2014 in the following capacity:

Executive Chef

Mr. Yanto Firdo has demonstrated great team spirit and shown high
quality of commitment and dedication to the company.

Mr. Yanto Firdo resigned from Novotel Bandung on his own request for
his career advancement.

If you have any further questions with regard to his background or
qualifications, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Bandung, August 2014
Yours faithfully,

Dodi M. Junduddin
Human Resources Manager

NOVOTEL BANDUNG Tel :+52 [22] 421 1001



